
From: John Morrison  
Sent: January 5, 2021 7:54 PM 
To: Clerks <clerks@newmarket.ca> 
Subject: Shining Hills Estates Proposed Development 
 
I am 100 % opposed to any development within the environmentally protected area as proposed by the 
Shining Hills Estates group. Newmarket already has more than enough space designated for housing 
development. We need to put a limit on the total population and related housing within our beautiful 
town relative to the available greenspace within the town boundaries. 
John Morrison 
Newmarket 
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